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Last week’s attendance: 
 

Nursery: 97.4% 

Reception: 97.0% 

Year 1: 99.0% 

Year 2: 94.5% 

Year 3: 98.3% 

Year 4: 95.9% 

Year 5: 98.2% 

Year 6: 100% 
 

Overall Attendance: 97.5% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 21 

Tuesday: 21 

Wednesday: 24 

Thursday: 20 

Friday: 12 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been an amazing couple of weeks with so many exciting events and treats, in fact a hugely enjoyable end of the year for all 
of us. 

The staff and children said goodbye and thank you to the following staff who are leaving SPSL today and in assembly we wished 
them well in their next steps. 

 Teachers: Ms Yakub, Ms Wakeman, Ms Corsinie & Mr Timothy 

 Teaching assistants: Parvin, Nicola & Saif  

We welcome 2 new teachers: Ms Khanom (Year 5 class teacher) and Mr Rebelo (Year 4 teacher). 

Congratulations to Laura (TA in Year 5), who is getting married in the summer holidays! 

We also said goodbye, good luck and well done to our fabulous Year 6 children.  Please come back to see us next term Year 6 and 
let us know how you are getting on at secondary school.  We will miss you. 

Thank you to parents and carers for your great support this year and I wish you a lovely summer holiday. 

Best wishes       

Nicola Horton 

 
Nursery: Rufydah Husain 

Reception: Whole Class 

Year 1: Zakariah Ben Said 

Year 2: Safwan Rahman 

Year 3: Umamah Rida Khanom 

Year 4: Emma Dimsdale 

Year 5: Muntaha Mamiza  

Year 6: Nabiha Alam 

Year 1 and Year 5 won the lining up award 

this term. Well done! 

Both classes had a non-uniform day today.  

 

Parent Consultations Percentage 

 

83% of parents attended . 

  

Thank you all.  



Diary Dates: 
Thursday 1st September - Inset Day - School Closed 

Friday 2nd September - Inset Day - School Closed 

Monday 5th September - Start of Academic Year 2016/17 

- For children in Year 1—Year 6 

Tuesday 6th September - Start of Academic Year 
2016/17 - For children in Nursery & Reception 

Lost and Found Box 

Please check the box outside the school office for missing 
items. Any items not claimed by 1:45pm on Friday 22nd July 
will be donated to the clothes bank. 

 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, 
Year 5 & Year 6 pupils will start 
on Monday 5th September 2016 

 

Nursery & Reception will start 
on Tuesday 6th September 2016 

Breakfast Club & After 
School Club Payments 

 

From September all Breakfast Club and After 

School Club payments must be paid in advance 

for the whole half term. 

These payments will be non-refundable. 

Please note: You will still be charged even if 

your child is absent or even if you decide to drop 

out of the club.   

Please contact the school office for further      

information.  

Red team were the 
overall winners of 
Sports Day this year 
with 58 points.  

Blue team and Green 
team were joint    
second with 50 points.  

Yellow team was fourth 
with 47 points. 

We raised a total of £522 

Thank you for all your support! 

Anyone interested in FREE English lessons with a    

qualified volunteer teacher? Miss Corsinie will be 

coming back next term to teach adults English. If 

you think you are an upper beginner or at        

pre-intermediate level then please contact Khalidah 

before Friday 9th September to sign up. We only 

have 12 places so hurry! 


